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               Mr. Speaker      Speaker’s House      Westminster      London SW1A 0AA

                                                                                                          17 May 2005

Dear Jack,

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter and its enclosures which I have received from

the Turkish Speaker.

As you know, there is a strict requirement in the House of Commons that I remain

politically impartial. Therefore, I cannot comment on the matters raised.

However, I have placed a copy of these papers in the Library of the House of

Commons so that it will be available to all Members. I would be grateful if someone in the

Foreign and Commonwealth Office could deal with this request.

                                                     Yours

                                                     [signature]

Rt Hon Jack Straw MP

Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth Affairs

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

King Charles Street

LONDON SW1A 2AH
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